
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 March 2007 

10. NEW BRIGHTON ROAD BUS STOP RELOCATION 
 
 The Maintenance Engineer sought Board approval for the relocation of a bus stop in New Brighton 

Road. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To write to the Transport and Greenspace Manager expressing its displeasure at the siting of 

the bus stops without the Board’s authority. 
 
 2. That the report lie on the table until the review of all bus stops on New Brighton Road has been 

received. 
 
 


